

Mr. John P. Hart, Ed.S. Assistant Superintendent

February 29, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Beginning the week of March 4, 2024, your child will be taking the Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) Test. This is a state requirement for $3-8^{th}$ grade students. All students will be assessed in the areas of reading and mathematics. Each student will participate in at least two reading assessments and three math assessments.

In order for your child to do his or her personal best please make sure he/she:

- Gets a good night's sleep
- Eats breakfast
- Arrives on time
- Brings Chromebook <u>fully charged to school</u>
- Brings Chromebook charger

Thank you for your support as we complete the testing process. Please contact your building principal if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

118 Admin Team